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Principal’s Message
Assalaamu Alaikum WRWB,

The overall student attendance has been satisfactory so
far, but there are a handful of students that have been
recorded with inconsistent attendance. 
It is the government’s target that attendance of the
students are to be at a certain level. If parents fail to
comply, our school would be targeted by the Ministry of
Education. This will definitely affect the students results.
Furthermore, as the government is now requiring a
certain level of achievement in reading, writing,
mathematics for years 1 to 8 and also for the NCEA
students, it becomes the responsibility of the school to
follow up and ensure students do attend school to meet
the above requirements. 
We do not want to see, that because of the small
percentage of students who are absent from school due
to unjustified reasons, the school’s performance in the
attendance and achievement data is affected.
Therefore, we are kindly asking parents/caregivers to
make sure your child/children are not absent from
school unless there is a good reason.
We hope you enjoy the Term break.
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On Thursday, 26th June 2025, from 6:30pm to
9:30pm, our talented Secondary girls are hitting
the stage at The Mangere Arts Centre for an
unforgettable drama night!
This year’s production is titled:
"The Peculiar Case of the Missing Grandmother" 
Yes, you read that right. Granny's gone missing,
and the mystery is as thick as a double chocolate
muffin!
Limited tickets are available from the school
office for just $10 per person – first come, first
served! Bring your detective hats and your
appetites, because we’ll also be selling muffins
and juice on the night to sweeten the suspense.
Expect laughs, mystery, and a performance that
will leave you saying, “Wait… where IS Grandma?”
Don’t miss it!

Secondary Girls Production: 
A Night of Mystery & Muffins!
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